
	
  

THE WIRELESS INSTITUTE OF AUSTRALIA 
PO Box 2042 

Bayswater 
Victoria 3153 Australia 

Phone: + 61 3 9729 0400 
Facsimile: + 61 3 9729 7325 

nationaloffice@wia.org.au 
ABN 56 004 920 745  

 

Saturday 15th October 2016 

 

Jack Hantongkom HS1FVL 
President RAST 

 

Dear Jack, 

The Wireless Institute of Australia (WIA), on behalf of the Board of Directors and members, extends 
sincere condolence on the passing of your beloved King Bhumibhol Adulyadej. 
 
The Royal Amateur Society of Thailand (RAST) is in our thoughts and prayers. The support given by 
HS1A to Amateur Radio was well known, including patronage for your organisation. 
 
Thailand has been a major tourist destination for Australians. Interest in the sad news has been 
reflected on television news programs seen in Australia. 
 
Please accept this message of deep regret and hope you make it known to RAST members and the 
broader community. 

 

 

 

Regards 

 

 

Phil Wait VK2ASD 
WIA President 


